
 

 

 

  

 

Brereton C of E (A) Primary School 
 Newsletter 

 

Summer Term 

Friday 6th May 2016 

Dear Parents, 

It has been a very busy week in school as we 

prepare for our SATs tests and phonics 

screening tests in the upcoming weeks.   

A reminder that our summer uniform consists 

of a polo shirt (Brereton logo) grey shorts or 

grey trousers, grey socks and school shoes or 

a blue and white summer dress with long or 

short white socks, either can be worn with a 

school jumper or school cardigan. It is also 

fine to continue to wear the winter uniform 

and  replace the long sleeved white shirt with 

a short sleeved white shirt. 

From September all pupils will be expected to 

have the new blue PE t-shirt (Brereton logo)

with blue shorts. If they are currently    

wearing the white t-shirt with a Brereton 

logo that is fine until September.  In the 

colder weather a blue hoody and blue jogging 

bottoms are perfect for PE but no other     

colours please.  

We love our uniform and how smart our pupils 

look. It sets us apart from other schools. 

Please ensure that your child is correctly 

dressed and maintaining a high standard. 

School/leavers hoodies are not acceptable 

uniform but are fine for PE lessons. If you 

would like an embroidered Brereton hoodie 

for PE please contact the office or Sam 

Dales.  

Class Photographs 

The photographer will be in school on Monday 

16th May to take the class photographs. 

Please send your child into school in full  

winter uniform on that day. 

School Meals Menu 

This week the new summer menu 

has started and we will continue 

with this menu right up to  

October half term. Please see 

the website for the full menu 

The Milk Maid Marchers would like to thank those  

people who came and supported them at their Coffee 

Morning. A fantastic £1,400 was raised at the event. 

On Sunday, The MMM’s also completed their 34 mile 

walking challenge, without any casualties and in  

reasonable weather. They finished at Mow Cop just  

before dusk! So far they have collected £2,000 in  

Sponsorship but there is still an opportunity to donate 

via  http://uk.virginmoneygiving.com/team/

milkmaidmarchers2016 . Alternatively, you can give cash 

or cheque donations to Julie Thornhill, Karen Nicklin, 

Wendy Davenport, Caroline Davenport or Diane Hollins-

head All of the money raised by The Milk Maid Marchers 

is given to The Christie Hospital.  
 

 

  

 

 

Key Dates 

KS2 SATs Week beginning Monday 9th May 

Reception/Year 1 Manchester Airport Trip 

Year 1 Class Assembly 2.45pm Friday 10th 

June 

Year 3 Potteries Museum Trip 

Reception Class Assembly 2.45pm Friday 17th 

June 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This week I would like to celebrate  

the super behaviour of our pupils at 

lunchtimes in the dining hall.  

 

It can be quite noisy with almost one 

hundred children eating together but 

they have been absolutely  

brilliant at listening to instructions 

and behaving sensibly during their 

time in the hall. 
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